
Getting things done – Riverside Drive
#dundeewestend

Residents contacted me about the overgrown foliage on the west side of the
part of Riverside Drive going northwards from the roundabout at the Riverside
Inn towards the Botanic Garden.

I raised this with the City Council and am most grateful for the work that
was subsequently carried out.
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